
 
 

 

Eric K. Gillespie, LL.B. 

Direct Tel: 416.703.6362  

Email: egillespie@gillespielaw.ca 
 

 

September 17, 2013 

 

Delivered via Post and Email 

 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319, Suite 2700  

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Fax: (416) 440-7656 

Email: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca  

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2012-0040/ EB-2012-0041 Bornish Wind, LP., Kerwood Wind, Inc. and Jericho Wind, Inc. - 

Application for Leave to Construct Electricity Transmission Lines and Related Facilities 

 

At the request of Board staff to clarify the issues before the Board at the upcoming hearing, the Group 

will seek to cross-examine the witness(es) called by the Applicant on areas including the following: 

 

1) Issues relating to provision for independent legal advice to property owners.  This has not been 

properly resolved and relates directly to the ability of the Applicant to acquire the necessary 

easements. 

2) Issues regarding the expropriation of lands necessary to the construction of the proposed 

transmission lines which likewise have not been fully addressed previously by the Applicant. 

3) Issues relating to the Jericho portion of the current application. 

4) Issues relating to stray voltage that have not yet been addressed by the Applicant. 

 

The above list is an attempt to identify the main issues but the Group reserves the right to expand these 

topics if they deem it necessary prior to the Hearing.   

 

If there are any questions arising from this please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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Yours very truly, 
 
ERIC K. GILLESPIE  
PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

 
Eric K. Gillespie 
EKG/ga 
 
cc Bornish Wind, LP., Kerwood Wind, Inc. and Jericho Wind, Inc. c/o Jonathan Myers & Charles Keizer, 

Torys LLP 

 


